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July 28, 2020 
 

Miles Park Families, 

I hope that you and your scholar’s are enjoying the sunny days and getting some needed outdoor 
exercise. As you are all aware, CEO Gordon has provided the Excellence for All Reopening Plan for 
the 20-21 school year. Please take the time to read the guidance he has provided for a safe 
reopening of schools. This guidance may answer many of your questions you may have at this time. 
The Excellence for All Reopening Plan is located on the CMSD website, twitter, and Miles Park 
website.  

Beginning the second week of August, I will begin increasing IVR communication and mailing 
information to you about school. This will provide you the opportunity to have your questions, 
concerns, and become well prepared for your child’s remote learning experience prior to September. 
This will not be like the shutdown in March. Teachers and the district has increased professional 
development, are well prepared in this new remote learning space and will be creating personalized 
academic/social emotional plans for your individual child. Miles Park students in grades Pre-K-4th will 
be provided chromebooks & 5th-8th grade will be provided I-Pads. There also will be increased support 
for parents and community members in order to support you in this new way of educating students.  

The first step in preparing for school in September, we need to know do you need technology? Next, 
Cleveland Public School families will be able to receive free reliable high-speed Internet service 
through empowerCMSD. This is a partnership between the Cleveland Metropolitan School District 
and DigitalC, the school district will pay for the connection and monthly fees and taxes as long as a 
student lives in the home. This will enable your student to study at home and participate in remote 
learning when necessary due to COVID-19. Brand ambassadors for empowerCMSD will be visiting 
your neighborhood to distribute information about this opportunity or to speak to you personally. If you 
have questions, call 216-777-3859. 

Sincerely,  

We currently still are working remotely from home. If you have any questions or concerns please 
reach out to me by phone or email. You can also leave a voicemail at 216-838-4450. Miles Park 
School administrative team members will return your call within 24 hours.  

Please take care this summer, continue to use covid-19 protocols, rest, and drink plenty of water. 

- Principal T. Taylor- Ivory 
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